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Right to have an adequate housing during and after the violent conflict is really a great challenge. This right cannot be implemented if the government does not have a prepared mechanism, policy or program that can readily respond to the needs of the affected population. Right to have an adequate housing during this situation is hard to demand to the government given that they are too busy on how to stop the violent conflict, but this would not mean that right to adequate housing will be ignored. The humanitarian organization participation is very important to demand this right, by recommending and capacitating the government on how to respond on this kind of situation, by having a concrete mechanism, policy and program on the government agency mandated to implement this right.
Provision of adequate housing must be based on consultation conducted with the participation of the affected families. Participation of the affected families are very important to get their inputs and the idea of their adequate housing. In some areas, adequate housing must be cultural and gender responsive with complete facilities and livelihood needed for their everyday living.
Right to adequate housing must be imposed both in transitory and permanent shelter to be provided.
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